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COVID-19 UPDATE – We Are Here For You 
ZEUS is taking safety precautions to stay open and to help you 
stay in business. 

To Our Valued ZEUS Customers and Representatives: 

On March 21, 2020, Illinois Governor JB Pritzker issued 
(COVID-19 EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 8) restricting, among other things, the operation of 
businesses in Illinois. According to the Official COVID-19 Information Hub “manufacturing, 
industrial, logistics, ports, heavy construction, shipping, food production, food delivery, and other 
commercial operations may continue operating,” but with limited staffing “to ensure that 
essential operations can continue.” 

In anticipation of the Governor’s orders, ZEUS has been operating with a mix of limited onsite 
administrative staffing and telecommuting where possible since March 16, 2020. We have 
instituted on-site procedures to ensure the continued safe operation of our factory and safety of 
our production team. We are running smoothly and taking all safety precautions to continue 
being an integral part of your supply chain. 

We understand the essential nature of ZEUS products & capabilities 
to your supply chain, and we will continue to 
operate and support you throughout this crisis. 

Attention critical medical equipment manufacturers and suppliers: If you have orders that 
directly relate to the supply chain needs of manufacturers providing critical medical equipment, 
please indicate that on your Purchase Orders and alert us to orders that are already in-house so 
we can move them to the front of the production line. 

Please continue to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 
We’re in this together and We are here for YOU! 

Stay safe and stay healthy, 
ZEUS Battery Products Management Team 
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